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Top DEP Stories 
 
Towanda Daily Review: DEP issues hold on all Energy Transfer clean water permit approvals and 
modifications due to non-compliance 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/dep-issues-hold-on-all-energy-transfer-clean-water-
permit/article_e01a2c74-498b-5fe5-b5ff-64c865d612b8.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Pennsylvania permits halted for Texas-based pipeline company 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article225994465.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Pennsylvania permits halted for Texas-based pipeline company 
https://www.dailyitem.com/region/pennsylvania-permits-halted-for-texas-based-pipeline-
company/article_3752752b-8cc7-57d7-922d-fc3554f72bf7.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Times Leader: From recycling bin to the landfill? 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/733037/from-recycling-bin-to-the-landfill 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Third Street construction will require detours 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/02/third-street-construction-will-require-detours/  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Manure-plan workshop slated 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/021119/page/4/story/manure-plan-workshop-slated  
 
Public Herald: Clorox selling pool salt made from fracking wastewater 
https://publicherald.org/clorox-selling-pool-salt-made-from-fracking-wastewater/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Pennsylvania permits halted for Texas-based pipeline company 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/pennsylvania-permits-halted-for-texas-based-pipeline-
company/article_9108654a-01ff-5dd4-b33a-9baab34d8b78.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: DEP puts hold on pipeline operator's water permit reviews 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/02/08/dep-puts-hold-on-pipeline-operators-
water-permit.html 
 
Beaver County Times: DEP: Pipeline company not obeying orders related to pipeline explosion 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190208/dep-pipeline-company-not-obeying-orders-related-to-
pipeline-explosion 
 
Tribune-Review: Beaver pipeline explosion cited in DEP move to halt permits 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14593276-74/beaver-pipeline-explosion-cited-in-dep-move-to-halt-
permits 
 
Post-Gazette: CNX reports suspected cause of Utica Shale well problem near Beaver Run Reservoir 
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https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/02/09/CNX-suspected-cause-Utica-Shale-
natural-gas-well-Beaver-Run-Reservoir/stories/201902090029 
 
Post-Gazette: DEP halts permit reviews on major Pennsylvania pipeline projects 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/02/08/DEP-halts-permit-review-gas-
pipeline-Energy-Transfer-Sunoco-Revolution-Mariner-East-Pennsylvania/stories/201902080125 
 
Clearfield Progress-News:  CCSWA hears county illegal dumping incidents are up 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/ccswa-hears-county-illegal-dumping-incidents-are-
up/article_e4c3adfa-476a-5b1a-9623-92a1f4253188.html  
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: Poor air quality 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/02/11/Poor-air-quality/stories/201902110018  
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennlive: My patients’ health depends on addressing climate change 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/02/my-patients-health-depends-on-addressing-climate-
change.html 
 
Pennlive: Gov. Wolf’s climate contradiction 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/02/gov-wolfs-climate-contradiction-opinion.html 
 
Pennlive: It’s time to think big on climate change 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/02/its-time-to-think-big-on-climate-change-eugene-
robinson.html 
 
WESA: Green New Deal. You've Heard The Phrase. Here's What It Means 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/green-new-deal-youve-heard-phrase-heres-what-it-means  
 
WESA: Researchers Use Thoreau’s Journals To Find Climate Change’s Impact On Wildflowers 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/researchers-use-thoreau-s-journals-find-climate-change-s-impact-
wildflowers 
 
Beaver County Times: Other Views: Facts on climate change 
https://www.timesonline.com/opinion/20190210/other-views-facts-on-climate-change 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: ANF approves project to address forest health concerns 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/anf-approves-project-to-address-forest-health-
concerns/article_03d66d66-2c13-11e9-a3f9-e3aef1002e50.html 
 
Butler Eagle: State parks popular, face problems 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190211/NEWS01/702119930 
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Corry Journal: Rails to Trails grant could make biking large part of Corry's future 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_2daa3b66-2bcf-11e9-b09d-2f14e460077f.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Ruffed Grouse Society talks future of bird preservation 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/02/ruffed-grouse-society-talks-future-of-bird-
preservation/ 
 
WPSU: Penn State Property Slated For Conservation The Focus Of Community Forum 
http://radio.wpsu.org/post/penn-state-property-slated-conservation-focus-community-forum 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Say 'no' to Sunday hunting 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letters/14600921-74/letter-to-the-editor-say-no-to-sunday-hunting  
 
Tribune-Review: 2 state legislators hear from proponents of Sunday hunting at Penn State New 
Kensington event 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14599941-74/2-state-legislators-hear-from-proponents-
of-sunday-hunting-at-penn-state 
 
Tribune-Review: $1,500 fine announced for disturbing nesting bald eagles at North Park, viewing area 
created 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14595496-74/1500-fine-announced-for-disturbing-nesting-bald-
eagles-at-north-park-viewing  
 
Tribune-Review: Support strong for recreational trail through Brackenridge 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14592606-74/support-strong-for-trail-through-
brackenridge 
 
Tribune-Review: Lyme, West Nile prevention focus of Hempfield program 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14594863-74/lyme-west-nile-prevention-focus-of-hempfield-
program 
 
Tribune-Review: $1 billion needed for infrastructure, maintenance at Pennsylvania state parks, forests 
https://triblive.com/news/adminpage/14594188-74/1-billion-needed-to-fix-infrastructure-pay-for-
maintenance-at-pennsylvania-state 
 
Tribune-Review: Cindy Adams Dunn & David Masur: Protecting American treasures 
https://triblive.com/opinion/featuredcommentary/14600046-74/cindy-adams-dunn-david-masur-
protecting-american-treasures 
 
Sharon Herald: Same-day campsite reservations will be available 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/local_news/same-day-campsite-reservations-will-be-
available/article_961284f9-d320-5534-b1c5-37a4579f191f.html 
 
Sharon Herald: Park event a real hoot: Owls steal show at snow-less Winter Fest 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/park-event-a-real-hoot-owls-steal-show-at-
snow/article_7bcba02c-2db0-11e9-a28c-3348ea6c7d78.html 
 
Energy 
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Pennlive: Importance, strength of Pa.'s power grid shown during recent cold spell 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/02/importance-strength-of-pas-power-grid-shown-during-
recent-cold-spell-opinion.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Is it still possible to save TMI? 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/is-it-still-possible-to-save-the-three-mile-
island/article_6bfb42ea-2d35-11e9-8205-43d51c1f27e9.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Coal enters a new era in 2019 (Op-Ed) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/other-commentaries/2019/02/coal-enters-a-new-era-in-2019/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Lawmakers seek support for nuclear bailout bill 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/6656-2/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pottstown Mercury: Pa. halts permits for Texas-based pipeline company building Mariner East 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/news/local/pa-halts-permits-for-texas-based-pipeline-company-building-
mariner/article_f3a196ba-986e-5187-9770-49576e2d6ee7.html 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Killion supports Wolf Administration pipeline actions 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/killion-supports-wolf-administration-pipeline-
actions/article_b708363e-2c73-11e9-a144-d7037c0d2886.html 
 
Bradford Era: Court gives go-ahead to pipeline 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/court-gives-go-ahead-to-pipeline/article_9f8e1692-2c12-11e9-
bc1c-f3380a16c7b4.html 
 
Corry Journal: National Fuel increases gas supply charges 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_37566544-2bd0-11e9-b619-7bbbd2d23901.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Wolf’s gas proposals take state backward 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-wolfs-gas-proposals-take-state-backward 
 
WJAC: Natural gas leak shuts down Johnstown road 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/natural-gas-leak-shuts-down-johnstown-road  
 
Allegheny Front: Author: Fracking Industry isn’t as Financially Strong as it Seems 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/author-says-the-fracking-industry-isnt-as-financially-strong-as-it-
seems/ 
 
Waste 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Editorial: DEP must be clear on Elcon 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/opinion/20190210/editorial-dep-must-be-clear-on-elcon 
 
Citizens Voice: W-B recycling fee hike headed for defeat 
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https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/w-b-recycling-fee-hike-headed-for-defeat-1.2443080 
 
Scranton Times: Recycling center may soon start refusing contaminated recycling 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/recycling-center-may-soon-start-refusing-contaminated-
recycling-1.2443106 
 
Centre Daily Times: On patrol with the enforcer of DC’s plastic straw ban 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article225991285.html 
 
WITF/NPR: Your Questions About Plastic Waste, Answered 
https://www.npr.org/sections/goatsandsoda/2019/02/08/692002116/your-questions-about-plastic-
waste-answered 
 
Tribune-Review: Garbage dumped at empty Natrona homes is 'a cancer,' resident says 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14592577-74/garbage-dumped-at-empty-natrona-
homes-a-cancer-resident-says 
 
Tribune-Review: Recycling market driving area surge in garbage rates 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14598191-74/recycling-market-driving-area-surge-in-garbage-rates 
 
Water 
 
Scranton Times: Nearly $400,000 grant for Jermyn creek project to expire soon 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/nearly-400-000-grant-for-jermyn-creek-project-to-expire-
soon-1.2443102 
 
Express Times: Slate Belt residents pack proposed sewer plan meeting 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/slate-belt/index.ssf/2019/02/residents_pack_proposed_sewer.html 
 
Bradford Era: Water Authority repairs leak Friday, plans for upgrades 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/water-authority-repairs-leak-friday-plans-for-
upgrades/article_5afc68ac-2c18-11e9-b5a0-4ffe5a7684ed.html 
 
Erie Times: Water leak closes Glenwood Park YMCA Monday 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190210/water-leak-closes-glenwood-park-ymca-monday 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: The flood that built Williamsport’s levee 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/02/the-flood-that-built-williamsports-levee/  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: All schools should test water for lead (Editorial) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/all-schools-should-test-water-for-lead/article_8a68c3bf-4fc5-5992-
92d0-9f00009541cc.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Green projects key in Lancaster's 'huge task' of meeting EPA stormwater 
mandates  
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/green-projects-key-in-lancaster-s-huge-task-of-
meeting/article_39c485f0-2bfc-11e9-9ebf-4bed8f512861.html 
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Huntingdon Daily News: Recent rain leads to mudslides in area 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/recent-rain-leads-to-mudslides-in-
area/article_b3dbcf91-9a3e-5e86-ad33-047a22f06332.html 
 
WITF/NPR: A Water Crisis Is Growing In A Place You'd Least Expect It 
https://www.npr.org/2019/02/08/691409795/a-water-crisis-is-growing-in-a-place-youd-least-expect-it 
 
WTAE: Flood advisory remains in effect for Ohio River in Allegheny County 
https://www.wtae.com/article/falling-temps-and-gusty-winds-a-wild-weather-day-ahead-in-
pittsburgh/26248847 
 
Tribune-Review: 2nd day of search in Brush Creek fails to locate reported body, officials say 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14599772-74/second-day-of-search-in-brush-creek-in-north-
huntingdon-fails-to 
 
Post-Gazette: Managing stormwater in Pittsburgh is important 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2019/02/11/Managing-stormwater-in-Pittsburgh-is-
important/stories/201902080131 
 
Pittsburgh Courier: Pittsburgh water agency to spend $50M to replace lead pipes 
https://newpittsburghcourieronline.com/2019/02/10/pittsburgh-water-agency-to-spend-50m-to-
replace-lead-pipes/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Ohio River Compact Considers Vote to Eliminate Its Pollution Standards 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/ohio-river-compact-considers-vote-to-eliminate-its-pollution-
standards/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Ohio River to crest Friday as Mon Wharf remains closed 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2019/02/08/Ohio-River-flood-advisory-Pittsburgh-Mon-
Wharf-Tenth-Street-Bypass-weather-forecast/stories/201902080085 
 
Times Observer: Dam outflow increases 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/02/dam-outflow-increases/ 
 
Ridgway Record: Ridgway Twp. Municipal Authority reviews summer projects, purchases new vehicle 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/content/ridgway-twp-municipal-authority-reviews-summer-projects-
purchases-new-vehicle 
 
Meadville Tribune: French Creek forecast to crest below flood stage, some roads closed by water reopen 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/french-creek-forecast-to-crest-below-flood-stage-some-
roads/article_cc684e30-2ba9-11e9-81f0-37c8965a3d3d.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Centre Daily Times: EPA enforcement drops sharply in Trump’s 2nd year in office 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article226005145.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Schools paying the price for mold 
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https://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder_county/schools-paying-the-price-for-mold/article_b581a637-
710f-54a4-9aeb-89c1417e6d41.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Could we be wrong about what causes chronic wasting disease? 
https://lancasteronline.com/sports/outdoors/could-we-be-wrong-about-what-causes-dreaded-chronic-
wasting/article_6b68034a-2b14-11e9-96b6-8bdb169e7a30.html 
 
Reading Eagle: United Sportsmen and Women of Pennsylvania supports counter theory of cause of 
chronic wasting disease 
https://www.readingeagle.com/sports/article/united-sportsmen-and-women-of-pennsylvania-supports-
counter-theory-of-cause-of-cwd 
 
FOX43: Massive insect decline could have ‘catastrophic’ environmental impact, study says 
https://fox43.com/2019/02/11/massive-insect-decline-could-have-catastrophic-environmental-impact-
study-says/ 
 
WJAC: Johnstown woman concerned after landslide in backyard 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/johnstown-woman-concerned-after-landslide-in-backyard  
 
Post-Gazette: Walkabout: On Semicir Street above Riverview Park, houses are imperiled by shifting earth 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/diana-nelson-jones/2019/02/11/Walkabout-Diana-Nelson-
Jones-landslides-Observatory-Hill-Inc-Pittsburgh-demolitions/stories/201902100046  
 
Post-Gazette: Under President Trump, EPA inspections fall to 10-year low 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2019/02/08/Under-President-Trump-EPA-
inspections-fall-to-10-year-low-environment/stories/201902100139 
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